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Resolutions of Tokyo meeting

1.  FIPA appoints Dr. Kazumasa Enami (NHK) as Director.
 
2.  FIPA thanks the companies which have helped identify the FIPA 1997 applications by

submitting contributions to this meeting (FIPA6a05)
 
3.  FIPA thanks those who have offered their expertise and time to produce its First Call for

Proposals, in particular the Chairs of the ad-hoc groups established in Tokyo:
 - Manuel Aparicio (IBM)
 - Ian Dickinson (HP)
 - Yeun-Bae Kim (NHK)
 - David Sadek (France Telecom - CNET)
 - Donald Steiner (Siemens)
 - Tony Wasilewski (Scientific Atlanta).
 
4.  FIPA adopts the following applications to be used as target for the development of the FIPA

1997 specification:
• Personal Assistant
• Personal Travel Assistance
• Audio-Visual Entertainment and Broadcasting
• Network Provisioning and Management

 
5.  FIPA approves its First Call for Proposals.
 
6.  The Board of Directors will provide a proposal of IPR policy concerning FIPA specification

for consideration by the General Assembly in January 1997.
 
7.  FIPA approves its 2-year workplan

Work items Action Day/Month Year Place

1st Call for Proposals issued 11/10 1996 Tokyo, JP

Proposals considered 20/01 1997 Torino, IT

1st draft produced April 1997 America

2nd draft produced July 1997 Asia

1st specification produced October 1997 Europe

2nd Call for Proposals issued October 1997 Europe

Proposals received January 1998 America



1st draft produced April 1998 Asia

2nd draft produced July 1998 Europe

2nd specification produced October 1998 America

3rd Call for Proposals issued October 1998 America

 
7.  Participation in future meetings will be restricted to FIPA members. Respondents to the First

FIPA Call for Proposals will be invited to attend the January ’97 meeting to enable them to
introduce their proposals.

 
8.  The Chairman would like to express his most sincere thanks to those who actively contributed

to the discussions and the drafting of the First FIPA Call for Proposals. It is through their
endeavours that his assessment of a range of agent technologies reaching maturity could be
confirmed and his proposal of developing specifications of generic agent technologies could be
converted into a practically implementable plan of work.

 
9.  FIPA thanks NHK for hosting its third meeting. In particular would like to thank:

YANAGIMACHI, Akio; ENAMI, Kazumasa; EHARA, Terumasa; TANAKA, Yutaka;
YOSHIMURA, Toshiro; SHIBATA, Masahiro; KIM, Yeun-Bae; KURIOKA, Tatsuya;
YAMADA, Ichiro; HATA, Satoshi; OKADA, Kiyotaka; MARUYAMA, Kyoko;
NAGAMORI, Yukari; NAKAO, Reiko; NODA, Yoko; OHSAKI, Etsuko; ISEZAKI,
Mayumi; SERIZAWA, Akiyo; UCHIDA, Chitose; TOMITA, Yuko; SAGANO, Miyako;
SHIRAISHI, Yoshiko; TAMIYA, Junko; KONDO, Chieko; HASEGAWA, Hiromasa;
OMOTE, Maki; EBINA, Chitose; UEDA, Jiroh; SHINOHARA, Junko; KAI, Tomoe;
OHKAWA, Misuzu; ITOH, Kaori; DOHCHOKU, Motoko; AIZAWA, Naoko; UMEDA,
Noriko; ISHIZU, Tomoko; IMAMURA, Hikaru; KOYAMA, Yuki.

7.  


